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‘Let all that you do be done in love’



RE & Catholic Life

‘Let all that you do be done in love’

This week’s Gospel value- 
Kindness 

Celebrate with us….

Monday- Celebration of the Word- in school hall 
9am

Tuesday- Mass- Whole School 10am

Friday- Celebration assembly 9am

Dear God
Give us the 
courage to be 
ourselves and show 
love to all in our 
precious world. 
Amen
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Attendance Matters

It can be tricky deciding whether to keep your 
child off school when they are under the 
weather. This guidance is very clear and can 
help. Rest assured we will always contact you if 
we feel your child is too unwell for school.

         Is my child too ill for school? - NHS
The class with the HIGHEST attendance this week 
is…
                  Year 2 with 97.61%

CONGRATULATIONS you have 5 minutes extra play!

Our whole school attendance is 93.29%
     
Our target is 96%

Missed days at 
school can have a 
huge impact on 
children’s learning 
and future life 
chances.

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


A message from Mrs Hensman…
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Dear St Paul’s

Thank you to everyone who has supported the events in school this week- 
KS1 Nativity- cake sale- jumper swap and Miss Castle’s very brave ‘Brave the 
Shave’. We are immensely proud of all the children, parents and staff who 
helped to make the events so successful. HUGE SHOUTOUT to Miss Castle 
and Marshall- you are both truly amazing!

This time of year is truly about coming together and celebrating and we have 
plenty of opportunity to do that over the next couple of weeks.

Next week the children will be ‘showcasing’ their learning to you, as you are 
invited into school at 2.45pm on Monday 16th December to see their 
wonderful efforts this term. We look forward to seeing you at as many events 
as possible. Have a very safe and peaceful weekend.

Best wishes
Mrs Hensman

                                                    



Let’s celebrate! 
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Class English Award Maths Award RE Award Star Person

Year 2 All the children in Year 2 have received Star of the week this week for their incredible 
performance in the Nativity this week.

Year 3/4 Ethan Y3 - Alfie 
Y4- Tina 

Paige Marshall 

Year 4/5 Josh George Olivia C Evie

Year 6 Lyle Junior Faith Jacob



Diary
Dates…
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Tuesday 10th December Reception performance 2pm

Wednesday 11th December Reception performance 2pm

Thursday 12th December Christmas Jumper day/ 
Christmas Dinner Day

Friday 13th December Christmas Mufti
After School Disco 3.30–4.45

Monday  16th December Learning Showcase- 2.45pm- 
Come and see the wonderful 
learning that has been taking 
place in your child’s classroom!

Tuesday 17th December KS2 Carols Service- Church 5pm

Wednesday 18th December Pop Up play Village

Friday 20th December Last day of Autumn Term

Please note 
new 
Christmas 
dates!

Whole school Mass 
each Tuesday in 
December at 10am- 
Church



Club News
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Tuesday
Y6 Football Club- Miss Hughes & Molly
Wednesday
Football Club- Wedofootball
Thursday
Art & Craft Club- Miss Spiers
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Our Parent Fundraising Group have organised a 
treat for the children on Wednesday 18th 
December. 

Children are asked to bring in a £1 donation on 
the day and the rest of the cost will be funded. 

All children will benefit and have fun from a 
Christmas themed Art and Play session.
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Funded 
Spaces 
for Pupil 
Premium 
Children



Thank you for those who have already paid- the 
children are loving this opportunity!

It is essential that monthly payments are up to 
date so that children can continue to benefit from 

these lessons.
Contact the office if there are any issues 

regarding payment.
Many thanks.
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Have a happy and blessed weekend!
From all the team 

@ St Paul’s Catholic Primary, Plymouth
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